Cadeville Gas Storage Company, LLC (“CGS”) will conduct planned maintenance beginning Gas Day
November 5, 2022 through Gas Day November 11, 2022. As a result of this maintenance, nominations
will not be confirmed during this time.

Due to scheduling conflicts or unforeseen delays, the dates set forth above are subject to change. Any
changes will be posted at the earliest known date.

For more information on this matter please contact the following:

Cory Crofton (cell) 281-451-2188
cory.crofton@hartreegs.com

Kobie Jones (cell) 979-324-9166
kobie.jones@hartreegs.com

Tom Schatzman (cell) 713-962-6483
thomas.schatzman@hartreegs.com




